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Classroom Economy
Dear Parents,

This year, the students will be participating in a “Classroom Economy.” This will be a year-long study of economy, which will help them to better understand the concept of how an economy works in our community and to enhance basic math and life skills needed in the real world.  
           As part of the program, each student will be responsible for selecting, and applying, for any four of the jobs attached, by filling out a job application. After careful selection, each student will be assigned a job and receive training in order to do their job effectively. All of the positions listed are important in ensuring that our classroom community runs smoothly. Every two weeks, each student that has performed their job responsibly, will be awarded a paycheck of $25.00 which they may “deposit” or spend on classroom goods or services. Also, just like in real life, students will be responsible for reserving a portion of their check to pay their classroom “utilities.” 

In order to keep track of their finances, each student will have a banking folder which will serve as their checking account registry. The students and I will keep track of their credits and debits during the week, and record their weekly balances. First and foremost, each member of the class has a primary obligation to fulfill their job responsibilities as a student. Thus, in addition to their paycheck, the students will have an opportunity to receive bonuses. The following are ways in which students may earn extra money throughout the week: completing their homework assignments on time, participating in class discussions, using their class time wisely, being prepared for class, and showing 100% effort in their assignments. Failure to do these things may result in the student receiving a fine. 

Every two weeks, the class will hold a “banking day” where the students will add up their credits and debits and receive their paycheck. Once students receive their payment, they will be able to purchase items from our class store.  
I am always interested in ways to promote creativity within the classroom. Therefore, any student who has an idea for a product or service they would like to offer, and sell during store hours, will be encouraged to schedule a time with me to discuss their business venture.

I am very excited about sharing this engaging and educational program with the class this year! I feel that it is an excellent method of teaching personal responsibility, money management, and basic life skills necessary to be successful in the community. I also value the program for its effectiveness in fostering in students, a sense of pride and ownership of their classroom community. 

As parents, I strongly encourage you to support the foundation of this program, by discussing with your child, their progress during each week, the value of working hard to complete a goal, demonstrating responsibility, and the benefits of making good consumer choices and managing their money wisely. You may also help by making donations of items that can be sold at our class store.  For a list of possible items, please see the “wish list” below. Your generous support is always very much appreciated! 

Sincerely,









~ Mrs. Shillinger
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Wish List


Colorful pencils


Mechanical pencils


Extra lead


Erasers


Markers


Crayons


Colored pencils


Jel pens


Notepads


Journals


folders





*Please refrain from trading cards and/or electronics.


	Thank you!





Stickers


Key chains


Bouncy balls


Small toys 


Coloring books


Reading books


Hair accessories


Costume jewelry


Playdough


Sugar free gum


Healthy snacks


Activity books


Puzzle books








